
Dear Parents, 

I hope this email finds you well.  My name is Frank Alvarez, and I am thrilled to be your child's 
kindergarten teacher here at Crossroads Christian School. 

Allow me to introduce myself briefly. I have been a staff member for the past two years, working 
as a TA, yard duty, and substitute teacher.  During the COVID pandemic I was able to 
homeschool my then kindergarten son and 2nd grade daughter using the same curriculum we use 
at CCS.  All together my family and I have been a part of the CCS family for the past seven years 
and it has been an enriching experience.  I share the same love and dedication that you have 
towards CCS while volunteering as a parent and working as staff.  I am excited to continue 
contributing and working in this great environment that has allowed my own children to grow in 
education and Christ over the years.  

Kindergarten is such a pivotal time in a child's life, and I am committed to making it a joyful and 
memorable experience for every student in our class.  I believe in a supportive learning 
environment where each child feels valued and encouraged to reach their full potential.  I am 
thrilled about the opportunity to work with your child and to witness their growth and 
achievements throughout the year.  I am confident that we will create a nurturing and supportive 
learning environment that sets a solid foundation on Christ and education. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions, concerns, or insights you may have. 
I am here to support both you and your child every step of the way. 

Thank you for entrusting me with the privilege of being your child's kindergarten teacher. Here's 
to a fantastic year! 

Warmest regards, 

Frank Alvarez 

Crossroads Christian School 


